
2022 FSA 
OPEN ENROLLMENT 
NOVEMBER 8 - NOVEMBER 17

The time for you to sign up for the  
Flexible Spending Accounts (FSA) is Here!
The FSA plan year will begin on January 1, 2022 will end on September 30, 2022. This will 
be a short plan year for the FSA plan. The plan will start again on October 1, 2022 to align 
with all other benefit plans.

PLEASE REMEMBER
	� Employees can choose to set aside tax free dollars for Health Care and Dependent Care expenses, 
and lower their taxable income to save money. 

	� Employees who wish to enroll in a Health Care FSA and/or Dependent Care FSA must make a new 
election in Bentek each year. (Health Care up to $2,750 and Dependent Care up to $5,000)

	� Employees who are electing an FSA for the first time will be provided with a debit card pre-loaded 
with the dollar amount elected.

	� Employees who currently have a debit card from the prior year can keep their card and new 
elections will be pre-loaded for 2022.

BENTEK ONLINE ENROLLMENT ASSISTANCE
ENROLLMENT ASSISTANCE
Toll Free: (800) 244-3696 
Email: RivieraBeach@GehringGroup.com 
(Monday – Friday, 8:30am – 5:00pm EST)

TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE 
Toll Free: (877) 5-Bentek (523-6835) 
Email: Support@mybentek.com 
(Monday – Friday, 8:30am – 5:00pm EST)

Enroll for an FSA on Bentek during the Open  
Enrollment period (November 8 - November 17).
To access the site using a mobile device,  
scan the QR Code or visit: 
www.mybentek.com/rivierabch


